
NOTICE OF EARLY VOTING! 
 

Republic County is providing Early Voting sites to the 

voters of Republic County.   

 

 

• The City Hall in Republic (old school building) 

will be opened for all voters of Republic 

County on Wednesday, October 29, 2025 from 

5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.   

 

 

For further information, please contact the Republic 

County Clerk’s office.   

 

                         Thank You, 

                         Kathleen L. Marsicek,  

                         County Election Officer 

 

 


